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A note from the
principal

Dear Families and Community,
It has been another busy and wonderful few weeks at Bobin Public School.

Student reports went home to families last week. These reports provide you with valuable
insights into your child’s progress across all learning areas, achievements, and areas for

growth. Thank you to all families for attending our parent teacher meetings where we could
collaboratively highlight your child’s learning journey. The students enjoyed showing you their

amazing work so far this year!
Our Rewards Day will be held on the last day of term and students are excited to wear their

pyjamas and have a delicious milkshake. Thank you to our senior class for writing a
persuasive text to convince our staff of what the Reward Day will look like!

It is lovely to see that friendships and positivity are experienced at our school. Some of our
student leaders have taken on the role of organising our fitness program for the last two

weeks of term. They have created a timetable, taught a variety of motor skills to all students
and incorporated fun through games and learning the rules of soccer. Thank you Max and

Monty, keep up the great leadership!
As we head into our holidays, the staff at Bobin Public School would like to thank you all for

another spectacular term. Have a safe and relaxing holiday and we look forward to
welcoming the students and families back on Tuesday 22 July.

Michelle Taylor
Principal
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Next instalments are

now due for

excursion payments

for Years 4-6!
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in the classroom

inecraft Education - Rocket Challenge

Environmentors - litter workshop

Congratulations to the Puggle Draw end of term
prize winners:

- Monty
- Elle
- Zoe

We know you will enjoy your canteen voucher

Our fitness timetable 
created by Max and Monty

AWARDS
Puggle



Small Schools Online Art Exhibition

Our representation of Small was an idea from students at Bobin Public School based on nature and our school
surroundings. Ants are small compared to us but are powerful, and a variety of ants are discovered in our school

grounds. The medium used included wood, paint, glue, sand and leaves. Students collaboratively planned the
colour schemes and outlined the ant's tunnel. They were particularly interested in using the resources to create

texture that would resemble an ant mound. Individually they created their section of an ant colony through
various depictions of ants.

Highly commended



in the classroom with
Mrs Taylor

Hanging out

During creative arts
students completed

painting their pottery
monsters which look

amazing!
Years 4-6 students drafted
and published a persuasive

text. They included
relevant arguments

organised into paragraphs
and presented their work

to an audience.
Students created an
informative piece of

information on how to
make an origami lantern.
This was challenging but

they all succeeded!



In the classroom with
Ms Rose

During literacy lessons our class loves to mix it up
and try different activities. We have been making

great progress in our reading and writing and
particularly like to play the game ‘Roll and Read’.

The students have been
working on understanding that
we learn from our mistakes and

feeling more comfortable to
push ourselves a little further
out of our comfort zone in our
mathematics lessons. They all

enjoy using different resources
to help them understand

concepts.



CANTEEN

Our fortnightly canteen has
been a huge success!

Thank you P&C



P&C CANTEEN 

Upcoming Events

4th July

Rewards Day - Last day of
term - wear your PJ’s! 

Last day of term - 4th
July 

First day back for
students for Term 3 -
Tuesday July 22nd
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Every Day Matters

When it comes to attending
school, every day matters

If your child misses as little as
1 day per fortnight, they will
miss 4 weeks of school per year,
which adds up to over 1 year
missed over their school life.

Make sure your
child doesn’t miss
out on the important
things like:

Learning

Strengthening
friendships
Build skills
through fun





COMMUNITY NEWS

Have a safe and relaxing school holiday


